
DISCUSSION GROUP 

 

JUNE  2024 

 

Great variety of topics were discussed this month, including: restricting tourism; victims not 

reporting crimes; VAT on private schools; delays in NHS treatments; canoe trips under the 

pennines; prisons; relationship rules at university; and police coverage of Barney. 

 

 

Our next meetings will be on Fridays, 12th July and 9th August.  If you would like to join us 

please give me a ring on 01833 631639. 
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